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KEY TO NOTE  

Regen Facades Ltd has been contracted by Bellway Homes to undertake mandatory Fire 
Safety Remediation works to Blocks C1-4 Marina Heights, Limehouse Basin – to both the 
Exterior and Interior of the buildings.  

Remediation works and their associated costs are being funded by Bellway Homes - 
there is no cost to residents or leaseholders for these fire safety remediations. 

Next Steps & The Building Safety Regulator 

§ Regen Facades and the consultant team are preparing the remediation strategy for 
Blocks C1-4 as part of our Building Control Application to the Building Safety Regulator 
– this will include undertaking further surveys and providing detailed designs. 

 
§ The Application will be assessed by a ‘Regulator Appointed Multi-Disciplinary Team’ 

as well as London Fire Brigade to ensure compliance with current Regulations. 
 
§ Determination of the Application will take some months to conclude (as the Regulator 

continues to experience severe delays for Building Control Services), but we will 
provide updates throughout and as we hear more. 

 
§ A ‘Meet the Contractor’ event will be organised prior to our commencement on site to 

provide details about the remediation process and the impact this will have on you. 

Reach out to your Resident Liaison Officer via rlo.limehousebasin@regenfacades.co.uk or 
visit our website at www.limehousebasin-remedials.co.uk to find out more. 

 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION  

RLT EMAIL ADDRESS 

rlo.limehousebasin@regenfacades.co.uk 

RLT PHONE NUMBER 

07719 908008 

WEBSITE & FAQS 

www.limehousebasin-remedials.co.uk 

 


